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As we come to the end of the year and we are waking to frozen windows and 
cars, there is not a lot to report from the CPC other than to wish everyone a 
very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.


Seasonal Events


The Village Cheer event on 7th December may have taken place by the time you 
read this – if you came, we hope you enjoyed it!  Unfortunately, due to illness we 
are not able to provide the update on “Churt 2035” at the event but watch this 
space as we continue to receive contributions and ideas from parishioners, local 
organisations and businesses.


We are supporting the village carol singing on Redhearne Green, followed by 
mulled wine and mince pies kindly provided by Churt Club.  This will take place 
from 6.30pm on Tuesday 17th and we hope to see you there.  


Looking for another Councillor to join the Churt Parish Council


One of our Councillors has had to resign so we are looking for someone else to 
join our friendly team.  Do get in touch with Dawn, our Parish Clerk, 
(parishclerk@churt.org) or any Councillor, if you’d like any more information.


Opportunity To Have Your Say On Surrey’s Rights of Way.


Every council that is responsible for public rights of way must have a Rights of 
Way Improvement Plan (ROWIP). This sets out how public rights of way meet 
the needs of the public, now and in the future.




SCC would like to hear your views on the main report of the Rights of Way 
Improvement Plan Draft (ROWIP) 2025 - 2035. The survey should take 
approximately 15 minutes to complete. 


The survey is open until 9 February 2025 and can be accessed on the Surrey 
Says website.


Website upgrade


The new website is live and we hope you will find it a great improvement.  We 
continue to get suggestions for content – please do let us know what you think.


With very best seasonal wishes


Sally Shorthose, Chair 


sally.shorthose@churt.org


The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take 
place in the Pavilion on Wednesday 18th December 2024 at 7.30pm. Anyone is welcome 
to attend, but it is always helpful to know in advance if a presentation is to be made.
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